
 

 

v 

  
www.dcm-metal.com 

 

March 15, 2024 

Announcement: New US Facility & SSMA/SSFSA Membership 

Hello everyone, 
 
I am pleased to announce that DCM Metal Corp will be opening its new US facility on June 
1, 2024, at 2156 City Line Road in Bethlehem, Pennsylvania. This new location will place 
DCM in close proximity to major transportation corridors from the Greater New York City 
area, through the state of New Jersey, and into the Greater Philadelphia market. DCM’s 
new facility is located in the booming Lehigh Valley market and will also have quick access 
to the upstate New York area. 
 
As part of our commitment to upholding and complying with the Cold-Formed Steel (CFS) 
industry’s North American standards, we are now an official member fabricator of the 
Steel Stud Manufacturers Association (SSMA) in the USA and Canada, while maintaining 
our membership with the Canadian Sheet Steel Building Institute (CSSBI) in Canada. 
 
In addition to our SSMA membership, DCM is now a full member of the Supreme Steel 
Framing System Association (SSFSA), and as such, DCM will be producing Supreme Studs 
and Track. The Supreme product line has a range of tested EQ thicknesses and flanges 
with composite limiting heights tables that exceed those of the generic 0.0179” ASTM 
C754 (Standard Specification of installation of non-structural steel framing) tables. 
 
If you require any additional information, please contact your local sales representative, 
or click on the following links below: 
 
www.dcm-metal.com 
www.ssma.com 
www.ssfsa.com 
  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Ron Castellano 

Vice President, Sales & Marketing  

4
1

6
-7

4
2

-7
6

4
2

 

 

SA
LE

S@
D

C
M

-M
ET

A
L.

C
O

M
 

 

  

 

http://www.dcm-metal.com/
http://www.ssma.com/
http://www.ssfsa.com/

